# Work in pairs. Look at the WOW! Magazine Welcome page. Then read and answer.

.ثم اقرأ وأجب !WOW اعمل في أزواج. انظر إلى صفحة الترحيب بمجلة

#### World of Wonder! Magazine

Welcome

Book Club

Culture

Over to you!

We love visiting big cities! There's so much to do and see! Look at the photos here. How many words do you know for places in cities? How many words do you know for different ways to travel around? Sami has a question for you. Can you think of some answers to his question?

نحن نحب زيارة المدن الكبرى! هناك الكثير مما يمكن القيام به ورؤيته! انظر إلى الصور هنا. كم عدد الكلمات التي تعرفها للأماكن في المدن؟ كم عدد الكلمات التي تعرفها للطرق المختلفة للسفر؟ سامي لديه سؤال لك. هل يمكنك التفكير في بعض الإجابات على سؤاله؟

#### Sami 3 minutes ago

What are the advantages and disadvantages of big cities?



### 2. Look and match. Then listen, check and repeat

| a city where the government of a        |
|---|
| country is                              |
| a person who travels with a backpack    |
| and doesn't spend much money            |
| a person who travels with a backpack    |
| and doesn't spend much money            |
|   |
| a person who travels with a backpack    |
| and doesn't spend much money            |
|   |
| a person who travels with a backpack    |
| and doesn't spend much money            |
| a person who travels with a backpack    |
| and doesn't spend much money            |
| a person who travels with a backpack    |
| and doesn't spend much money            |
| a person who travels with a backpack    |
| and doesn't spend much money            |
| the offi ces of the police in a town or |
| city                                    |
| a structure that sends water in the air |
|   |
|   |

#### Who had a bad experience in a city?

استمع واقرأ. ما هي المدن التي يتحدث عنها الأطفال؟ من لديه تجربة سيئة في المدينة؟

The children are talking about Barcelona, London, Beijing and Abu Dhabi. Alex had a bad experience in Abu Dhabi يتحدث الأطفال عن برشلونة ولندن وبكين وأبو ظبي. كانت لدى أليكس تجربة سيئة في أبو ظبي



#### Dana 10 minutes ago

Fire of London.

My family and I went to London 🧶 last summer! We went to the Sami 8 minutes ago tourist information centre and My brother travelled around found out about places to visit. Europe this summer by train. My mother was our tour guide. He went with some other We saw the famous clock tower, backpackers and they Big Ben, and the Monument, visited 13 countries in two which

دانا منذ 10 دقائق سافر أخي حول أوروبا هذا الصيف ذهبت مع عائلتي إلى لندن في الصيف الماضي! ذهبنا إلى مركز ذهب مع بعض الرجالة الآخرين المعلومات السياحية وتعرفنا على

months.

was built to remember the Great His favourite city was Barcelona!

> سامى منذ 8 دقائق وقاموا بزيارة 13 دولة في شهرين. الأماكن التي يمكن زيارتها.

### 1. Listen and read. What event from the past does the Monument in London remember?

استمع واقرأ. ما هو الحدث الذي يتذكره النصب التذكاري في لندن من الماضي؟ The Great Fire of London

Work in pairs. Read the dialogue again and answer the questions.

.اعمل في أزواج. اقرأ الحوار مرة أخرى وأجب عن الأسئلة

1 Where is the Monument and why?

It's on Pudding Lane, near to where the fire started.

2 When was the Great Fire of London?

in 1666

3 Why did the fi re move so quickly?

Because the houses in London used to be wooden.

4 How many days did the fi re burn for?

It burned for four days.

3 Work in pairs. Find these expressions in the dialogue. Then use the expressions and act out.

اعمل في أزواج. ابحث عن هذه التعبيرات في الحوار. ثم استخدم التعبيرات وقم ىتمثيلها.

Refer to Activity 1 for answer key (answers circled in red).

That's amazing! What's up? Oh, no! That's awful!



#### ما هو المكان الذي كان عماد وهالة يزورانه دائمًا عندما كانا طفلين؟ Answer is A







#### 6- Listen again and answer the questions.

- **1-** a.Why did Ali's grandfather live in a hotel? It was his family's hotel.
- b. What can he remember about living there?
  The delicious breakfasts his mother used to cook for the tourists.
- **2-** a.What city did Imad and Hala use to visit when they were children?

Paris

b.Why did they have to go to the police station one year? Their dad lost his passport.

# 7- In pairs, talk about things you used to do and didn't use to do when you were 6 years old.

تحدثوا مع بعضكم البعض في أزواج عن الأشياء التي اعتدتم على القيام بها والأشياء التي لم تفعلوها عندما كنتم في السادسة من عمركم. play with toys - go to school - ride a bike - drink

milk - talk to my friends - play football

chant - read books

Students own answers

# Work in pairs. Look at the WOW! Magazine Welcome page. Then read and answer.

.ثم اقرأ وأجب !WOW اعمل في أزواج. انظر إلى صفحة الترحيب بمجلة

#### World of Wonder! Magazine

Welcome

Book Club

Culture

Over to you!

We love visiting big cities! There's so much to do and see! Look at the photos here. How many words do you know for places in cities? How many words do you know for different ways to travel around? Sami has a question for you. Can you think of some answers to his question?

نحن نحب زيارة المدن الكبرى! هناك الكثير مما يمكن القيام به ورؤيته! انظر إلى الصور هنا. كم عدد الكلمات التي تعرفها للأماكن في المدن؟ كم عدد الكلمات التي تعرفها للطرق المختلفة للسفر؟ سامي لديه سؤال لك. هل يمكنك التفكير في بعض الإجابات على سؤاله؟

#### Sami 3 minutes ago

What are the advantages and disadvantages of big cities?



### 2. Look and match. Then listen, check and repeat

| capital city العاصمة                                | a city where the government of a country is                          |
|---|--|
| backpacker رحالة                                    | a person who travels with a backpack and doesn't spend much money    |
| مرشد tour guide<br>سیاحي                            | a person who travels with a backpack and doesn't spend much money    |
| tourist information<br>Centre<br>مرکز معلومات سیاحی | a person who travels with a backpack<br>and doesn't spend much money |
| accommodation مكان                                  | a person who travels with a backpack<br>and doesn't spend much money |
| statue تمثال  | a person who travels with a backpack<br>and doesn't spend much money |
| luggage امتعة                                       | a person who travels with a backpack and doesn't spend much money    |
| نصب monument<br>تذکاري                              | a person who travels with a backpack and doesn't spend much money    |
| مرکز police station<br>شرطة                         | the offi ces of the police in a town or city                         |
| نافورة fountain                                     | a structure that sends water in the air                              |
| سائح tourist  | a person who travels for pleasure                                    |

#### Who had a bad experience in a city?

استمع واقرأ. ما هي المدن التي يتحدث عنها الأطفال؟ من لديه تجربة سيئة في المدينة؟

The children are talking about Barcelona, London, Beijing and Abu Dhabi, Alex had a bad experience in Abu Dhabi يتحدث الأطفال عن برشلونة ولندن وبكين وأبو ظبي. كانت لدى أليكس تجربة سيئة في أبو ظبي



#### Dana 10 minutes ago

Fire of London.

My family and I went to London 🧶 last summer! We went to the Sami 8 minutes ago tourist information centre and My brother travelled around found out about places to visit. Europe this summer by train. My mother was our tour guide. He went with some other We saw the famous clock tower, backpackers and they Big Ben, and the Monument, visited 13 countries in two which

دانا منذ 10 دقائق سافر أخي حول أوروبا هذا الصيف ذهبت مع عائلتي إلى لندن في الصيف الماضي! ذهبنا إلى مركز

months.

was built to remember the Great His favourite city was Barcelona.

سامى منذ 8 دقائق ذهب مع بعض الرجالة الآخرين|المعلومات السياحية وتعرفنا على وقاموا يزيارة 13 دولة في شهرين. الأماكن التي يمكن زيارتها.

### 1. Listen and read. What event from the past does the Monument in London remember?

استمع واقرأ. ما هو الحدث الذي يتذكره النصب التذكاري في لندن من الماضي؟ The Great Fire of London

Work in pairs. Read the dialogue again and answer the questions.

.اعمل في أزواج. اقرأ الحوار مرة أخرى وأجب عن الأسئلة

1 Where is the Monument and why?

It's on Pudding Lane, near to where the fire started.

2 When was the Great Fire of London?

in 1666

3 Why did the fi re move so quickly?

Because the houses in London used to be wooden.

4 How many days did the fi re burn for?

It burned for four days.

3 Work in pairs. Find these expressions in the dialogue. Then use the expressions and act out.

اعمل في أزواج. ابحث عن هذه التعبيرات في الحوار. ثم استخدم التعبيرات وقم بتمثيلها

Refer to Activity 1 for answer key (answers circled in red).

That's amazing! What's up? Oh, no! That's awful!



#### ما هو المكان الذي كان عماد وهالة يزورانه دائمًا عندما كانا طفلين؟ Answer is A







#### 6- Listen again and answer the questions.

- **1-** a.Why did Ali's grandfather live in a hotel? It was his family's hotel.
- b. What can he remember about living there?
  The delicious breakfasts his mother used to cook for the tourists.
- **2-** a.What city did Imad and Hala use to visit when they were children?

Paris

b.Why did they have to go to the police station one year? Their dad lost his passport.

# 7- In pairs, talk about things you used to do and didn't use to do when you were 6 years old.

تحدثوا مع بعضكم البعض في أزواج عن الأشياء التي اعتدتم على القيام بها والأشياء التي لم تفعلوها عندما كنتم في السادسة من عمركم. play with toys - go to school - ride a bike - drink

milk - talk to my friends - play football

chant - read books

Students own answers

# Work in pairs. Look at the WOW! Magazine Welcome page. Then read and answer.

.ثم اقرأ وأجب !WOW اعمل في أزواج. انظر إلى صفحة الترحيب بمجلة

#### World of Wonder! Magazine

Welcome

Book Club

Culture

Over to you!

We love visiting big cities! There's so much to do and see! Look at the photos here. How many words do you know for places in cities? How many words do you know for different ways to travel around? Sami has a question for you. Can you think of some answers to his question?

نحن نحب زيارة المدن الكبرى! هناك الكثير مما يمكن القيام به ورؤيته! انظر إلى الصور هنا. كم عدد الكلمات التي تعرفها للأماكن في المدن؟ كم عدد الكلمات التي تعرفها للطرق المختلفة للسفر؟ سامي لديه سؤال لك. هل يمكنك التفكير في بعض الإجابات على سؤاله؟

#### Sami 3 minutes ago

What are the advantages and disadvantages of big cities?



### 2. Look and match. Then listen, check and repeat

| capital city العاصمة | a city where the government of a        |
|----------------------|---|
|                      | country is                              |
| backpacker رحالة     | a person who travels with a backpack    |
|                      | and doesn't spend much money            |
| مرشد tour guide      | a person who travels with a backpack    |
| سياحي                | and doesn't spend much money            |
| tourist information  |   |
| Centre               | a person who travels with a backpack    |
| مركز معلومات سياحي   | and doesn't spend much money            |
| 5526                 |   |
| مکان accommodation   | a person who travels with a backpack    |
| إقامة                | and doesn't spend much money            |
| statue تمثال         | a person who travels with a backpack    |
|                      | and doesn't spend much money            |
| امتعة luggage        | a person who travels with a backpack    |
|                      | and doesn't spend much money            |
| نصب monument         | a person who travels with a backpack    |
| تذكاري               | and doesn't spend much money            |
| مرکز police station  | the offi ces of the police in a town or |
| شرطة                 | city                                    |
| نافورة fountain      | a structure that sends water in the air |
| سائح tourist         | a person who travels for pleasure       |
| alaak tawar 3-1 11   | a parrow building with a alack at the   |

#### Who had a bad experience in a city?

استمع واقرأ. ما هي المدن التي يتحدث عنها الأطفال؟ من لديه تجربة سيئة في المدينة؟

The children are talking about Barcelona, London, Beijing and Abu Dhabi. Alex had a bad experience in Abu Dhabi يتحدث الأطفال عن برشلونة ولندن وبكين وأبو ظبى. كانت لدى أليكس تجربة سيئة في أبو ظبي



#### Dana 10 minutes ago

Fire of London.

My family and I went to London last summer! We went to the Sami 8 minutes ago tourist information centre and My brother travelled around found out about places to visit. Europe this summer by train. My mother was our tour guide. He went with some other We saw the famous clock tower, backpackers and they Big Ben, and the Monument, visited 13 countries in two which was built to remember the Great His

دانا منذ 10 دقائق سافر أخي حول أوروبا هذا الصيف ذهبت مع عائلتي إلى لندن في الصيف الماضي! ذهبنا إلى مركز ذهب مع بعض الرجالة الآخرين المعلومات السياحية وتعرفنا على



months.

favourite city was Barcelona!

سامي منذ 8 دقائق وقاموا بزيارة 13 دولة في شهرين. الأماكن التي يمكن زيارتها.

### 1. Listen and read. What event from the past does the Monument in London remember?

استمع واقرأ. ما هو الحدث الذي يتذكره النصب التذكاري في لندن من الماضي؟ The Great Fire of London

Work in pairs. Read the dialogue again and answer the questions.

اعمل في أزواج. اقرأ الحوار مرة أخرى وأجب عن الأسئلة.

1 Where is the Monument and why?

It's on Pudding Lane, near to where the fire started.

2 When was the Great Fire of London?

in 1666

3 Why did the fi re move so quickly?

Because the houses in London used to be wooden.

4 How many days did the fi re burn for?

It burned for four days.

3 Work in pairs. Find these expressions in the dialogue. Then use the expressions and act out.

اعمل في أزواج. ابحث عن هذه التعبيرات في الحوار. ثم استخدم التعبيرات وقم بتمثيلها.

Refer to Activity 1 for answer key (answers circled in red).

That's amazing! What's up? Oh, no! That's awful!



#### ما هو المكان الذي كان عماد وهالة يزورانه دائمًا عندما كانا طفلين؟ Answer is A







#### 6- Listen again and answer the questions.

- **1-** a.Why did Ali's grandfather live in a hotel? It was his family's hotel.
- b. What can he remember about living there?
  The delicious breakfasts his mother used to cook for the tourists.
- **2-** a.What city did Imad and Hala use to visit when they were children?

Paris

b.Why did they have to go to the police station one year?
Their dad lost his passport.

# 7- In pairs, talk about things you used to do and didn't use to do when you were 6 years old.

تحدثوا مع بعضكم البعض في أزواج عن الأشياء التي اعتدتم على القيام بها والأشياء التي لم تفعلوها عندما كنتم في السادسة من عمركم.

play with toys - go to school - ride a bike - drink milk - talk to my friends - play football -

chant - read books

Students own answers

#### ثم نحميل هذا الملف من موقع ومننديات صقر الجنوب النمليمية

## للمزيد من المواضيع النُمليمية

الشاملة لجميع المناهج في الوطن المربي

